
 

Hong Kong Airlines 

Notice of Flight Cancellation・Service Suspension 

 

 

Thank you very much for using Hong Kong Airlines. 

We regret to inform you that several flights from Kagoshima (HX671 / HX673) have been 

cancelled and suspended as below. 

 

 

Cancellation: 20 February 2020 to 1 March 2020 
Suspension:  2 March 2020 to 31 March 2020 

 

 

Regarding an enquiry during cancellation and suspension, please kindly contact with your 

ticket issuing place. 

 

 

■ If your ticket has been issued via travel agency 

 

➡ Please contact with your travel agency. 

 

 

■ If your ticket has been issued via Hong Kong Airlines website 

 

➡ Please contact with our call center  

 

 Email Address: call.center@hkairlines.com 

 Telephone: +852-3916-3666  

 


